
From:	Brenda	Torney	
Sent:	Monday,	April	9,	2018	10:31	AM	
To:	Faculty	
Subject:	TLC	News	
	
	
Dear	colleagues,	
	
On	Friday	afternoon,	!"#$%&'()*'+	newspaper	ran	a	potentially	alarming	story	on	its	



According	to	Chater,	then,	it	looks	like	our	graduates,	and	us	profs,	will	still	have	a	role	to	
play


